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Week Ending 04-24-22 

INCIDENTS: 

04-18-22 
 
At 0758hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0603 for a report of a theft from a 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1242hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0604 for a report of a disturbance 
on Rustic Dr. 
 
At 1432hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0605 for a report of a parking 
problem on N. Washington St.  
 
At 192hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0606 to assist a citizen with a 
lockout at a residence on Uhl St. 
 
04-19-22 
 
At 0253hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0607 to assist the Holmes County 
Sheriffs Office at a residence in Holmesville. 
 
At 0611hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0608 for an accident no report on 
S. Clay St. 
 
At 0933hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0609 for a report of fraud at a 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1328hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0610 for a report of a suspicious 
person on SR 39. 
 
 
 

http://www.millersburgohio.com/


04-20-22 
 
At 0315hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0611 for an open door at a 
business on SR 39. 
  
At 1356hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0612 to assist the Holmes County 
Sheriff’s office in a pursuit of a vehicle through the Village.  
 
At 1638hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0613 for a report of a animal 
problem at a residence on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1654hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0614 for report of harassment at a 
residence on Lakeview Dr. 
 
At 1730hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0615 for a report of a parking 
problem on Hebron St. 
 
At 1733hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0616 to assist another agency on 
E. liberty St. 
 
At 2208hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0617 for a welfare check at a 
residence on E. Jackson St. 
 
04-21-22 
 
At 0256hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0618 for an alarm at a closed 
business on N. Monroe St. 
 
At 1411hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0619 for a report of theft that 
occurred at a business on Glen Drive. 
 
At 1433hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0620 for a report of a barking dog 
at a residence on N. Clay St. 
 
At 1547hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0621 for a welfare check at a 
residence on E. Jones St. 
 
At 1749hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0622 for a report of a Suicide 
attempt at residence on S. Monroe St. 
 
At 1812hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0623 for a report of a reckless 
driver on Wooster Rd. 
 
At 0149hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0624 for a report of domestic 
violence at a residence on S. Washington St.  Arrested was, David Phillips age 34 of 
Killbuck. 
 
04-22-22 



 
At 0150hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0625 for a report of noise at a 
business on W. Jackson St. 
 
At 0603hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0626 for a report of a suspicious 
person at a business on S Washington St. 
 
At 2109hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0628 for a report of a reckless 
driver on S. Rt. 39. 
 
At 2115hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0629 for a report of a 911 hang up 
at a residence on N. Crawford St. 
 
At 2231hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0630 for a report of a business 
alarm at a business on S. Washington St 
 
04-23-22 
 
At 0800hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0631 for a 911 hang up call at a 
residence on S. Clay St. 
 
At 1900hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0632 for an animal problem at a 
residence on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1944hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0633 for a report of lost property 
on W. Jackson St. 
 
At 2113hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0634 to assist a citizen on Glen 
Dr. 
 
At 2347hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0635 to check the welfare of a 
resident on SR 83 north of the village. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Accidents: 
 
04-22-22 
 



At 2505hrs this department responded to call 22MPD0627 for a two-vehicle accident at 
a business on S. Washington St. 


